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Report of the VP External to AUS Council 9/21/2016
Hey all, hope you’re doing well.
Committees Update

ACE – Arts Community Engagement

Hiring for ACE is ongoing, but our last round of interviews conducted by the commissioners will finish on Tuesday of this week. The Commissioners and our VP Communications have met with SEDE, and outlined goals for the year, many of which are support and collaboration with existing SEDE events. We will have a full committee ready to go by the end of the week – of note, I’m still looking for a councilor to sit on this committee as a member at large. The commit is roughly one hour a week in meetings. The budget for ACE will be determined by the end of the week. 

International Student Affairs Commission 

Like ACE, hiring will finish for ISAC this Tuesday. The Commissioners’ are expanding on events done last year, and have ideas for drop-in information sessions for international students. Budget will be determined once the commission is formed by the end of the week. 
Mental Health Commission

The Resource Expo is still being planned, but due to time and space restraints will most likely be moved into October. The Facebook page is up, and more information will be added over time. You can view the page by searching “MHAUS – Mental Health at the AUS”. 

Sponsorship Committee


Sponsorship signing is ongoing. There are several ongoing contracts, but I have no definite ones to report at the moment. 

Career Coordinator 


My Career Coordinator and I are finalizing plans for the Graduate Fair this November 1st. The contract for the room has been signed, and there are 57 confirmed schools attending. We will begin recruiting volunteers in the first week of October, if you’re interested please send an email to external.aus@mail.mcgill.ca. We need assistance with set up and take down, and assisting schools. There will be *free pizza* for volunteers throughout the event.

Other Updates 

This past Thursday was the first SSMU Council, which myself and the 3 Arts Representatives attended. They will include more about that in their report. I’ll be sitting on the University Affairs committee, under the VP University Affairs. 

 I’m continuing meetings with CaPS and OASIS to plan a series of networking events for Arts Students. These will hopefully be done by mid-November. I plan on reaching out to the McGill Alumni Association for collaborative and help with existing initiatives, and I’ll be attending an Alumni event this coming Friday. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Kia Kouyoumjian 

VP External 
Office: (514) 398-1993


Fax: (514) 398-4431


http://www.ausmcgill.com
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